
Hello, my name is Claire, and I'm a resident of North Texas, and concern myself with the environmental 

health of my homeland. The consequences of Urban Sprawl are already upon us, and will only get worse 

as more and more of the local environment is destroyed to make way for complexes and residences. I 

implore the Town of Arlington Zoning Board to refuse to grant the permit application submitted by 

Oaktree Development for the proposed 176 unit Thorndike Place. What little Wetland there is left, is 

infinitely more valuable than the possible development 

  

 


